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Q1 Please can you confirm the status of any paging solutions present throughout the Trust, 

including contract renewal dates and contact details for any relevant stakeholders.   
  
A1 The Trust currently uses a bleep system sourced from Liverpool University Hospitals 

NHSFT with no set date for contract renewal. 
 
Further information relating to the system should be applied for directly to: 
www.rlbuht.nhs.uk   foi@rlbuht.nhs.uk 
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